## [SOE LETTERHEAD]

August 2, 1991

The Honorable John T. Conway Chairman Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 625 Indiana Avenue, N.W., Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Conway:

The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB), in a letter dated July 11, 1991, requested that you be placed on routine distribution for selected reports and assessments. I agree that you should receive, on a routine basis, all evaluations and assessments conducted for defense facilities. I have tasked the affected Assistant Secretaries, Office Directors, and Field Office Managers to send those reports directly to the DNFSB.

I appreciate your continued evaluation and interest in our defense facilities.

Sincerely,

James D. Watkins
Admiral, U. S. Navy (Retired)